
 

May 4th, 2016

          President: Bob Howard  Treasurer: Yvonne Adam  Secretary:  Bob Graham
          Chief Flying Instructor: Vacant Field Operations:  Scott Boutilier

Call to order:    19:30

Attendees: Yvonne Adam, Alan Au, Scott Boutilier, Brian Cheadle, Jim Childerhose,            
Bob Graham, Bob Howard, Chris Ramey, Tom Savage.

March's Minutes Approved: Bob Graham / Scott  Boutilier

Financial Report Approved: Yvonne Adam / Brian Cheadle

No cash will be kept by Yvonne, she will reimburse for expenses than withdraw the appropriate 
amount from our account. 
Bank and cash balance as of April 30 is xxx.xx

President's Report:

No report.
Bob Howard thanked Scott for all the hard work he has done at the field.

Flight Training Report:

Given by Bob Howard, as position is vacant.  Only one confirmed student at this time.

Field Report:

 All metal has been separated. ABC Recycling will be picking up the metal on Thursday 
or Friday (May 5-6).

 Scott has rolled the field and general area once and will be rolling it again this week.
 Scott suggested that a nail pick-up and general cleanup be done this Saturday starting at 

around 09:00, bring rakes and shovels.
 Scott will arrange for the contractor to mow the field once a week, on an as needed basis. 

He will pay for the mowing and be reimbursed for his expenses.
 Scott also agreed to organize the construction of two replacement flight tables.



Old Business

  Club officers
◦ We still need a Chief Flying Instructor.

Discussions of Interest
 Yvonne suggested that Club information cards be made, for distribution to  prospective 

members or anyone interested in our club.
 It was also suggested that a online address area by created for access by members only. 

Yvonne is looking into this with Jim Childerhose's help.
 Members present felt that we should try to get out and fly every Wednesday evening, 

after 17:00.  If the weather isn't appropriate for flying then we could have supper 
together.

 Jim Childerhose gave an information session on his DJI Phantom IV.  It has a lot of new 
features and safeguards, making it easier and safer to fly then previous models.

 

Next Meeting
No meeting in June.

Adjournment
Meeting was adjourned at 20:30.
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